
Memo 
To:  City Council 
From: John Haggard, Finance Director / Treasurer 
Re: Garbage Trucks 
Date: May 16, 2023 

The Garbage fund is requesting to purchase 2 Heil Garbage Trucks from Ingram Equipment.  This is 
through Sourcewell Contract 091219-THC.  Sourcewell is an approved purchasing cooperative by the 
State of Alabama; therefore, no bid process is required. 

These trucks will not be paid for until they are delivered, which will not be until FY 2024 has begun.  
Currently, no FY2024 budget has been passed.  Therefore, this purchase does not affect the current 
budget in any way but will have to be accounted for in preparing the budget for FY2024. 

Thanks, 

John Haggard, CPA, CGFM 


